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Home At Last community opera

We have been involved in an 

exciting project this autumn 

(2018). The "Home At Last" 

community opera was 

commissioned to 

commemorate the end of 

World War 1. This involved local 

primary and secondary school 

pupils as well as adult choirs, 

soloists and orchestra. It was 

performed in St. Mary Redcliffe 

Church in October with the 

church decorated with 100 

glass poppies which The Arts 

Society Bristol funded, with 

volunteers from the society 

helping primary school pupils to 

make the poppies.
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Horfield C of E Primary School pupils creating the Poppies

One of the finished Poppies
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